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Dear Parents 

 

School Uniform 

On our return to school at the start of the summer term, pupils can wear our summer school uniform option. 

 

Before making any new purchases, please ensure you check our school uniform policy on the school website 
which clearly stipulates what is permitted. 

 

Current trends in some high street shops have seen the offer of variations to the summer gingham uniform. The 
following items that are available are NOT permitted in our school. 

 

 No gingham culottes 

 No gingham skirts 

 No gingham shorts or playsuits 

 No gingham pinafore dresses 

It must be a blue gingham button through or zipped dress. 
 

This dress must be worn with plain white ankle, or knee length socks, and NOT tights. 

 

Your child does not have to wear the summer uniform option and can continue to wear their winter uniform, if 
they wish. 

 

Easter Events 
Congratulations to the following winners, who decorated eggs and Easter bonnets. 

 

Nursery/Reception – Amelia Salt & George Bains 

Year 1/Year 2 – Tom Jackson & Isabelle Bowers 
Year 3/Year 4 – Emily Simpson & Harriet Malkin 

Year 5/Year 6 – Evie Brown & Claudia Betterton 

 
Prizes have been given out.  Thank you to everyone who took part, we have had some fabulous entries this year! 

 

Easter Holiday 
School will close to pupils today, Friday 8th April, and re-opens on Monday 25th April at 8.45 a.m.  

 

On behalf of the staff and governors I wish you a joyful Easter and happy Spring holiday. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
S J Whyld 
Headteacher 


